Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist Church

Our Church At Worship

March 4, 2017

Sabbath School

Song Service

Opening Hymn

Scripture Reading

Theme Ron Stagg
Bible Study The Holy Spirit and the Church Ron Stagg

Drvine Service

Welcome and Announcements Ron Stagg
Music Interlude Instrumental
Invocation Amy Chafe
Hymn of Praise To God Be the Glory Hymn #341
Scripture Reading John 12:32 Darlene Mahoney
Children’s Offering Svjetlana Stagg

Children’s Time Christine Bergen
Offering Church Budget Justina Stagg
Prayer Song As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Christine Bergen
Special Music Rowena & Svijetlana Stagg
Sermon Amy Chafe
Lift Him Up

Closing Hymn Lead Me to Calvary Hymn #317
Benediction Amy Chafe
Music Postlude Instrumental
Sunset: This Week: 5:52 pm. Next Week: 6:03 pm.

This Sabbath: Deacons/Ushers: Howard Mugford & Ramsay Smallwood
Next Sabbath: Sermon: Pastor Jason Wiliams  Offering: Adventist World Radio
Deacons / Ushers: Bruce Smallwood & Lamonte Stagg

Announcements

“'L\Ne] will be V\?Iad and rejoice in Thee: [\Ne%nwill sing praise to thy name, O thou most High”
(Psalm 9:2). Welcome, members and visiting friends, to our worship services todaP/. Today, we
acknowledge the World Day of Prayer, and are thankful to several church ladies for leading out in
our service. Let us each give praise to the Lord for all His mercies toward us.

A fellowship meal of soup and sandwiches is planned following our service today. Everyone is
encouraged to stay and share in fellowship together.

Prayer Ministry - Prayer request cards from the prayer box will be prayed over this week.

Prgyer Meeting will take place on Tuesday evening, 6:30pm, prior to our Bible study time. Come
and seek the Lord together for guidance and blessing.

“Foundations of the Faith” Bible Study presentation continues this Tuesday, March 7, at
7:00pm. Bring your Bible and join us in study of God’s word on the subject of “Sin and Salvation.”

Notice from NL BOD: Congregational members will be receiving a special update page today
from the NL Mission Office / Board. Don't forget to get your copy.

Small Group Bible Study, entied “Thunder in the Holy Land”, will be beginning this coming
Thursday. Are you interested in being a part of a small group meeting to study the Bible and build
good Christian fellowship? Please speak to Pastor Jason or Ron Stagg.

“l used to be a Christian before | joined the army,” read the letter from an Adventist World Radio
listener in Ethiopia. “One day, | just bumped into your program, and I've never missed it since. Your
programs have restored my Christianity.” By generously supporting the AWR annual offering next
week, you will be a partner in bringing God’s peace and comfort to those who need it most.
Sunshine Band Schedule: Next Sabbath, March 11 @ Callingwood Downs; April 8 @ BRRC.
The Bay Roberts Adventurer Club: Next meeting, Sun., March 12, from 11:00am to 1:00pm.
Communion Services will be held during our worship time on Sabbath, March 25.
Amalgamated Academy Breakfast Program Duty: March 27-31.

NL Children’s Ministry Training Weekend - April 21-23. See information on the bulletin board.
A NL Speaker’'s Bureau is being discussed and prepared for. This will be a coordinated way to
help provide the preaching needs of the NL churches with willing lay members in a coordinated
way, as well as the traininé; of current and potential lay-preachers. Are you willing to be invited to
other churches to share God's word? Do you desire training on how to become a better public
speaker? If you are interested in leaming more, please speak to Pastor Jason.

Please don't forget to share with our local food bank by using the foyer donation basket.

CHER Child Sponsorship - If you would like to contribute to our Church’s sponsorship of a child
overseas, please make your donation to “Community Services” on your envelope.

Living Word Radio - www.livingwordradio.ca . See today’s bulletin insert.
Remember in Prayer: Our 2017 Church ministries; our church leaders at all levels; our sick and

shut-in and grieving members and friends; our NL Board of Directors; for the Holy Spirit's
outpouring among us and true revival in our hearts this year.



